

Gilgandra Public School



Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal	
Michael	Darcy

P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Ph: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

6th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carer,

Congratulations to 3/4 Echidnas on receiving 10 Lion Heads!

As a reward for the class achieving 10 lion heads for being Safe, Respectful, Learners we will be having a class party. The class has agreed on celebrating with a slumber party afternoon and party snacks this Friday, 9th June, 2023.

Students are welcome to bring appropriate snacks to share and are welcome to bring Oodies, blankets, pillows and pyjamas to change into. The movie the class will be watching relates to our genre writing topic of narrative writing and it will be the movie, Shrek. This movie is PG rated. Please fill out the permission slip below if you allow your child to watch PG rated films this year. If you have any questions, please contact Miss Bishop via email haylee.bishop5@det.nsw.edu.au or on **0421544268**.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Haylee Bishop Classroom Teacher

Gilgandra Public School

Permission To Watch PG Films

give permission for	of class 3/4 Echidnas to watch PG films at
school this year.	
Signed	Date